
 
The HollyRod Foundation provides compassionate care to those 

living with autism and Parkinson’s disease. Efforts of the HollyRod 

Foundation are providing a better quality of life for individuals and 

their families. 

 

 

Goes To The Shedd Aquarium

When: Sunday April 30, 2017/ 7:00 P.M-10:00 P.M 
Check in begins at 6:30 p.m. 
Dinner begins at 7:00 p.m. 

Program begins at 7:15 p.m. 
Where:  Shedd Aquarium 1200 S. Lake Shore Drive Chicago, IL 60605 

 

The menu includes items that should meet all

dietary restrictions and the menu will be 

cleraly marked. 

My Brother Charlie is not just an award winning book, it’s an annual event. 

We reserve the most spectacular aquariums in the country exclusively for 

families affected by autism and provide unlimited access to the attractions as 

well as an evening of food, fun and entertainment.  

THIS EVENT IS FREE BUT YOU MUST REGISTER FOR 

EVERYONE IN YOUR FAMILY TO ATTEND! ONCE YOU

REGISTER, YOU WILL RECEIVE YOUR TICKETS IN AN

EMAIL. 

Questions? Email hello@hollyrod.org 


